
We have looked over the draft, and there doesn't seem to be anything that would cause us 

operational difficulties or has not been made in a good spirt, for this reason and due to the fact that 

we are in-between cafe managers at the moment, I have not submitted a response as it would have 

been essentially blank. Old Aberdeen Community Council wanted us to raise a concern about 

mandating CCTV as additional cameras could be unsightly in a conservation area, however upon 

checking this we already have CCTV coverage which I assume would be adequate so I saw no need to 
raise this. 
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